
Walter Bockting, Jrs. 
University of inncsota 
Program in Human Sexuality 
2630 University Avenue S.E. 
Hinneapolis llN 55414 

Dear Walter: 

 Albion St 
San Francisco CA 94110 
May 2, 1989 

First of all, thank you so much for your presentation at our 
FTM Get-Together on April 9. I felt it was highly successful and 
the audio tape of your talk will help reach those who could not 
attend. I hope you made some useful contacts for your research 
fro the audience. 

Here's the "TranssBxual Yellow Pages" I pronised to send. 
It is a couple years old, but still relevant, I think. 

It was wonderful seeing you again, and I look forward to the 
next time! 

Lou Sullivan 

        




